
September 8th, 2021 

 

To: Vaughan Committee of Adjustment 

 

Via: Electronic Mail:  cofa@vaughan.ca 

 

Pravina Attwala 

Assistant Secretary Treasurer 

Office of the City Clerk 

Committee of Adjustment 

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 

Vaughan ON, L6A 1T1 

 

Dear Ms. Attwala: 

 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment File No. A100/21 – 32 Elmway Court 

 

In response to objections to my proposal on August 12th, 2021 at the Committee of Adjustment 

meeting voiced by the complainants on record, I would like to present at the September 9th, 2021 

Committee of Adjustment meeting some information, which may place doubt on the validity and 

authenticity of some of the objections from these individuals. In addition, I have taken measures 

to listen and respond to their other concerns. 

 

When speaking about this proposal on September 9th, 2021, I will rely on the pictures that 

comprise Appendix A attached to this letter and kindly request that they be available for viewing 

during my presentation. 

 

Please feel free to reach my anytime should you have any questions or require any further 

information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Craig D. Bellamy 
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